By e-mail From the Head of Safety Strategy Unit **Brian Godfrey** 



Männystrie O Poustie

www.health-ni.gov.uk

Ms Bernie Conlon Secretary to The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia Related Deaths

Safety Strategy Unit CMO Group Castle Buildings Stormont Belfast

Tel: 02890 523714

Email: brian.godfrey@health-

ni.gov.uk

Your Ref: BC-0227-16 Our Ref: HE1/16/50578 Date: 5 July 2016

Dear Ms Conlon

## SCHEDULE OF QUESTIONS TO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

You letter of 22 June 2016 to Catherine Rodgers refers. We are currently considering the schedule of questions and I hope to be in a position to let you have a response shortly.

There are, however, two questions (no 9 & 12) which fall to the Department of Justice (DoJ) to answer. I have forwarded these questions on to the DoJ and they will respond directly to you.

Yours sincerely

## **BRIAN GODFREY**

Dr Woods CC

Conrad Kirkwood Tricia Finlay Davy Best Private Office

Des McCann (DSO)

